
 

 

 

Notice #2 on Request for Clarification to URCA’s Request for Proposals regarding Competition 
Guidelines in the Electronic and Energy Sector (URCA 02/2023) 

On 14th April 2023, the Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority (“URCA”) received a request for 
clarification in relation to its Request for Proposal (“RFP”) tender exercise regarding Consultancy 
Services to the Competition Guidelines in the Electronic Communications and Energy Sector (URCA 
02/2023). 

URCA provides below a summary of the questions received and URCA’s response in relation thereto 
for the befit of all bidders: 

 

No. Question and/or Comment URCA’s Response 

1.  

URCA was asked to clarify whether in 
regard to Form D ‘Consultant Information 
Form’ question 8, whether this required 
bidders to submit notarised only versions 
of the documents or notarised and 
apostilled documents. 
 

Bidders that are submitting documents 
originating in The Bahamas are only required 
to submit documents that are authenticated 
by notarisation only. 
 
Bidders that are submitting documents from 
a country which is a party to the Hague 
Convention on Apostille should submit 
documents that are authenticated by 
notarisation and Apostille. 
 
Bidders submitting documents from all other 
countries should submit documents that are 
notarised and authenticated by Legalisation. 
 

 

DATED the 14th day of April A.D., 2023 

 

Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority 


